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A career guidance session was conducted for the students of Final Year 

B.Com by Biswas Institute of Management Studies, on 13/09/2023 .Ms 

Noble C Tresa, M D of the institute, highlighted the importance of 

international exposure of CA, CMA, CS courses and briefed the 

students about the criterion required for admission. Thus, they need to 

work hard in their college. She also highlighted the perks of theory and 

practice in learning and the importance of its integration with the class 

course. The seminar concluded with an interactive session of the 

students with the speakers. 

 

 

 


